-----Original Message-----
From: Rima Johnson [maiito:rmj042801@ucsbalum.n
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2004 8:54 AM

To: Bender, Ginny

Subject: Re: Please reply

Importance: High

]

Ginny:
I can’t make it and I have to resign from the committee. Iam moving out of
Pasadena this mon th. Thank you.

On 7/12/04 10:55 AM, "Bender, Ginny" <gbender@cityofpasadena.net> wrote:

We need to know if you plan to attend the UAC meeting this Wednesday at 6:30. Your response will be
greatly appreciated.

Ginny Bender
General Manager's Office
Pasadena Water and Power
150 S. Los Robles Ave. #200
Pasadena, CA 91101
(626) 744-6640 Fax (626) 744-4462

Rima M. Johnson
392 S. Marengo Ave. #104
Pasadena, CA 91101
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